
   
 
13th October 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. It's been a fantastic week at our school, filled with 
exciting activities and wonderful moments.  
 
World Mental Health Day - A Sea of Yellow 
 
On Tuesday, we came together to celebrate World Mental Health Day. Our children showed 
incredible support by wearing shades of yellow, turning our school into a vibrant sea of 
sunshine. The day was filled with activities to promote mental well-being, from relaxing 
breathing exercises to mindful colouring. We believe it's crucial to emphasise that taking 
care of our mental health is just as important as taking care of our physical health.  
 
Harvest Festival - A Community Celebration 
 
On Thursday, we celebrated Harvest Festival, and it was a heart-warming experience, as 
always, to bring our school community together. We would like to extend our sincere 
gratitude for your generous donations to our local food bank. Your support makes a 
significant impact on those in need. Our children shone brightly with their poems and songs 
in both of our celebrations. A big SHOUT OUT to Acorns class, who embarked on their first 
adventure outside of school. Well done, everyone! 
 
Technology Advancements in Year 5 and Year 6 
 
This week our Year 5 and Year 6 teams have been hard at work further developing the use 
of iPads to enhance teaching and learning, as part of our academy trust’s Advantage Project. 
There's some truly exciting work happening, and we can't wait to share more details with 
you soon. Technology is shaping the future, and our children, teachers and support staff are 
embracing it with real enthusiasm. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Next week is another busy one! We have parent and teacher meetings scheduled, class 
photos and even a school disco squeezed in that promises to be a lot of fun.  
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
 
 
Mr Hick  
  



 

School Immunisation – 18th October 2023 
 

 
 
Access the online consent form here: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 
 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


Parent Meetings 
 
We will be holding parent/carer meetings in the week beginning 16th October. Sign-up 
sheets are outside the classrooms. Alternatively, you can phone the office who can book an 
appointment for you. If you have not made an appointment yet then please do – these are 
important meetings. 
 
THERE WILL NO CLUBS DURING THIS WEEK APART FROM FOOTBALL ON TUESDAY AND 
WEDNESDAY. 

 

From the PTA  

Final Reminder  

AUTUMN DISCO - WEDS 18th OCTOBER 

Book via the following links 

KS1 5-6pm Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.co.uk) 

KS2 6:15-7:15pm  Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.co.uk) 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE - SUNDAY 19th NOVEMBER 

Chacewater Village Hall - 2pm - 5pm  

We will be running a brand new event at this year's Christmas Fayre ..... 

🎄🎄ELF Workshops 🎄🎄 

Children can get creative making lots of festive crafts & decorating cookies. 

There are 4 x 40 minute slots to choose from with limited spaces in each 

session.  Workshops need to be pre-booked here - Chacewater School PTA (pta-

events.co.uk) 

 

Wreath Making Evening (Adults only event) FRIDAY 1st DECEMBER  

****Limited spaces remaining**** 

Tickets are £27 and include everything you need to make a beautiful wreath, plus a 

mince pie and a mulled wine (or non alcoholic alternative).  

There will be a bar to purchase drinks plus lots of Christmas spirit.  

To book visit here - Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.co.uk) 

 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=68376
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=68377
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=69686
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=69686
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=67853


 
Class Photos 

 
On Friday 20th October we will be welcoming Tempest to our school to take 
our annual class photographs. Please you can ensure that children are 
wearing school uniform on this day. 
 

 
End of half term 
 
This half term will end on Friday 20th October. We have an inset day on Monday 30th 
October and therefore the first day back to school for the children will be Tuesday 31st 
October. 
 
 
 

 
 
Nut Free 
 

Please remember that we are a nut free school. There are several children in 
school that have severe nut allergies and therefore we kindly ask that you avoid 
giving children nuts in packed lunches. 

 
Breaktime Snacks 
Fruit snack is only provided to children in key stage 1. Children in key stage 2 will need to 
bring in their own healthy snack for break time. Please also remember to send your children 
to school with a bottle containing water. Juice is allowed at lunchtime. 
 
Asthma Pumps 
 
If your child has an asthma pump then please do make sure that we have this 
in school.  
 
Footwear 
 
Please can you ensure that your children are wearing appropriate black shoes to school as 

part of our uniform. Can we also request that children come to school with PE 
shoes that are suitable for outdoor PE. 
  



 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

16.10.23 Parent Meetings 

18.10.23 Nasal Flu 

18.10.23 Autumn Disco 

20.10.23 End of Half Term 

30.10.23 INSET Day 

31.10.23 Return to school 

27.11.23 – 4.12.23 Year 4 Swimming  

13.12.23 Christmas Lunch 

19.12.23 End of autumn term 

3.1.24 INSET Day 

4.1.24 Start of spring term 

 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Loveday & Samuel 

SEEDLINGS Hughie & Olive 

BUDS Evie & Jessie 

YOUNG OAKS Jenny, Dylan & Riley 

BUR OAKS Evelyn & Alfie 

RED OAKS Poppy & Annabelle 

MIGHTY OAKS Sasha & Tate 

 

 

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 

  



 


